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AVAILABILTY OF THE DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR FRIANT-KERN CANAL DRAFT 
WATER QUALITY GUIDELINES  

 
Lindsay, CA – The Friant Water Authority (Friant) today released the Draft Environmental Impact 
Report (EIR) for the proposed Guidelines for Accepting Water into the Friant-Kern Canal (proposed 
Guidelines). The proposed Guidelines will define the water quality thresholds and other requirements 
for introducing water into the Friant-Kern Canal from a source other than Millerton Lake (Non-
Millerton water). Implementation of the proposed Guidelines would not result in Friant making any 
physical modifications to the Friant-Kern Canal; however, in response to the proposed Guidelines 
water contractors may need to take certain actions that could include blending of water, changes in 
timing of the introduction or discharge of Non-Millerton water, use of alternative water supplies, or 
construction and operation of small water treatment facilities at the source of the pump-in. In 
addition, Friant or contractors may need to construct and/or maintain facilities for monitoring and 
forecasting water quality (e.g., water quality monitoring stations). The proposed Guidelines are 
available for download at https://friantwater.org/public-notices.  

Friant, the Lead Agency under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), invites agencies and 
the public to provide input on the adequacy of the analysis in the Draft EIR. Comments will be accepted 
until 5:00 p.m. on Monday, June 26, 2023.  

Written comments should be mailed or e-mailed to: Friant Water Authority, c/o Ian Buck-Macleod, 854 
N. Harvard Avenue, Lindsay, CA 93247, ibuckmacleod@friantwater.org. Please use “Guidelines for 
Accepting Water into the Friant-Kern Canal EIR Comments” in the subject line. Please also include the 
name of a contact person if submitting comments on behalf of an agency, tribal group, or organization. 
All comments received, including names and addresses, will become part of the official administrative 
record and may be available to the public. A virtual public meeting will be held on Tuesday May 30, 
2023, from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. via the Zoom web conference application. Information about the Draft 
EIR, submitting comments and the public meeting can be found on Friant’s website: 
https://friantwater.org/public-notices 

### 

FWA is a joint-powers authority formed in 2004 by public agencies that receive water from the Friant 
Division of the Central Valley Project. Its primary purposes are to operate and maintain the Friant-Kern 
Canal and to serve the information and representation needs of its member agencies. 
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